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﻿
Hi Shannon and Lambert,

I'm sharing the Sunset Wilcox Project draft Historic Resources Report with you for OHR's
review. The report can be accessed here.  The Project is located in the Hollywood
Redevelopment Project Area so you may also want to forward this to Mickie.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to set up a call to discuss.

-Bradley

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3642
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